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Dear Parent / Carer 

I am writing to inform you of some important changes to our behaviour system, specifically 

regarding detentions. These changes are being introduced to promote positive behaviour 

and ensure high standards are maintained across the school.  

Under the new system, if a student receives multiple detentions throughout the day, they 

will now escalate as follows: 

 1 detention: Until 3.45/4.00 pm  

 2 detentions: Until 4.15 pm 

 3 detentions: Until 4.30 pm 

 4 or more detentions: This will result in further sanctions, such as placement in the 

Internal Exclusion Unit (IEU) or a suspension  

These changes will take place from Monday 10th March. They are designed to encourage 

students to reflect on their behaviour and make positive choices. We appreciate your 

support in reinforcing these expectations at home.  

Please continue to use Class Charts to monitor your child’s attendance, punctuality, 

behaviour and homework. Any detentions will be communicated on this platform. If you 

need support in downloading and using the app, please book an appointment via 

reception. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss A Tyndall 

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

If you need a translator to understand this please call the school on 01142439391 

" 01142439391إذا كنت بحاجة إلى مترجم لفهم ذلك ، يرجى الاتصال بالمدرسة  . 

Te tumenge kampola interpretos hoj te rozuminen feder ta vicinen pre kada cislos  01142439391 

 


